BUREAU OF CUSTOMS T

MAKABAGONG ADUANA, MATATAG NA EKONOMIYA '

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC AUCTION

This is to inform the public that the scheduled Public Auction at the Manila
International Container Port (MICP) scheduled on Friday, 25 November 2022 is hereby
cancelled.

Please wait for further announcement.

Thank you.

ORIGINAL SIGNED

ARNOLDO L. FAMOR
Acting District Collector, MICP
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